
Jack  Wagner  Gives  Heather
Locklear the Gift of Song

Melrose  Place  star
Heather  Locklear  celebrated  her  49th  birthday  in  style!
 According to People, her longtime boyfriend, Jack Wagner,
sang the starlet a very special Happy Birthday song, harmony
and all.  Wagner’s romantic plans for Locklear took place at
Beverly Hills’ popular Korean BBQ restaurant, Woo Lae Oak.
 “Jack and Heather were cooking for all their friends.  They
were  having  so  much  fun,”  said  an  onlooker.   Locklear’s
birthday celebration comes at the end of a laid-back summer
where she spent time with Wagner and her daughter, Ava.  The
actress’ next professional gig will be shooting a new Lifetime
original movie called He Loves Me.

What are some romantic birthday gifts?

Cupid’s Advice:

Birthdays are a great opportunity to show your special someone
how much you care for them.  Cupid has some ideas to make
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their big day unforgettable:

1. Reminisce: Birthdays are a good time to reflect on some of
your favorite memories.  Revisit some of the special locations
where your relationship took flight, like the restaurant where
you went on your first date or the place where you shared your
first kiss.  Remembering these moments together will make the
day one your partner will never forget.

2. Arts and crafts: Putting time into hand making a gift for
your  beau  shows  them  how  dedicated  you  are  to  the
relationship.  Scrapbooks and photo albums are always a sweet
touch to any celebration.  Or, if you enjoy doing crafts
together, consider taking a birthday trip to a pottery making
or art class and making each other gifts.  You’ll undoubtedly
come out with new memories!

3. Home cooking: Make your partner their favorite meal.  The
old adage, “the way to a person’s heart is through their
stomach” may actually prove to be true.

 


